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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№29 – 2024 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 
KNUTSFORD ROAD BRIDGE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that to enable engineering work, Knutsford 

Road Bridge will remain in the closed position during the following period: 

5 November 2024 at 07.00 

until 

6 November 2024 at 17.00 

Vessels of suitable size may continue to navigate under the bridge when it is 

closed; however, before proceeding under the bridge, mariners must be 

satisfied that there is sufficient clearance for their vessels to pass safely. 

The clearance between the bridge’s underside and the normal water level of 

the Ship Canal (which fluctuates occasionally) is 6.62 m. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 17.00 on 

6 November 2024. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MOM/1210/011/M071 11 October 2024 


